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ristian School. I am very disturbed to hear
any new changes to the Anti-

Discrimination Act. We send our children to a Christian School because we put a high value on our children being
taught by Christian teachers, who hold the same beliefs and values as us.
I have the right to send my children to a school where they are taught within a Christian community. lt is a school
where teachers, students and staff have the freedom to speak freely about their beliefs and teach an authentic
Christian curriculum. Our children are taught by passionate teachers who believe in the ethos of the school and
modelthe Ch

ñtl.;." life to their students.

To Whom it may concern,

tam a parent of two primary schootaged chitdren who attenJ -^
that the vision and mission of NT Christian Schools may be ¡möãffiã-wiffr

igrated to Austral i a  *
n [ñ'ãlõ'Cil'gõVeiñment schooi. Tschoo re was no option other tha

Schools ìn
teachers in a

opportunity here in the NT to continue that legacy from my children'
want this and have this.

hen it was time to send their children to
t hey were the first pioneers of Christian

d worked tirelessly to establish a schoolthat provided Christian education taught by Christian
n community. This is what I believe in too. I am nkful that I have theorivileeed and tha

; t is my right as a parent to

I would also like to request the report on the public consultation to be released, thank you

Yours Sincerely,
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